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Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:32:26 PM

Dwight Wolkow,
 
We have been reviewing the proposed changes to SHLA report to include foreign direct investment
in U.S. Private Funds:
 
https://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2016-12-30/pdf/2016-31651.pdf
 
Will U.S. direct Investment in Foreign Private Funds be required to be reported on the SHCA report
(as of 12/31/2017)?
 
Also, will there also there be similar proposed changes made to SLT report to reflect these
changes?  If so, do you know the as of date?
 
Thanks,
 
Jeffrey A. Sheets
Regulatory Reporting
Mail Code:  NC1-021-05-81
(980) 387-2816 (phone)
(980) 386-0803 (fax)
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